From: Teri Ann Frey

To: employees

Subject: High: ePay Terminals Outage

Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 2:51:28 PM
Attachments: image002.png

image003.png

SHERIDAN
MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

To: SMH Employees

From: Information Systems

Date: January 24, 2024

Cerner is currently experiencing an outage with the ePay terminals. Credit card payments are not able
to be accepted at this time. We currently do not have an estimate of when these terminals will be back
to full use.

We will provide more information as we receive it. For the meantime, please accept cash or check
payments. Credit cards can still be used with online bill pay.

Please report any issues or concerns to 1099 or place an IT ticket.

Thank you,

TeriAnn Frey

Revenue Cycle Informatics Specialist
| teriannfrey@sheridanhospital.org | ph. 307-675-4404

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this transmission may contain confidential health information that is legally privileged. This
information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. The authorized recipient of this information
is prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required
to destroy the information after its need has been filled. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of these documents is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this information in error, please notify the sender immediately and arrange for the return or destruction of these
documents. Please consider the environment before printing this document.
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